

Strelley Community School











Volume 4 Issue 5

October -November 2010

Sydney Canberra Trip 2010



On September 5, 35 students, 8 Parents and three Teachers left Warralong for a 10 day trip to Sydney & Canberra. It was the first time the school travelled such a distance.

The trip was made possible by fundraising in the community, the generosity of Santa Sabina College, and by supportive grants of the Martu Trust, Newcrest Mining and the Federal Government's PACER Program.

Visit to Santa Sabina College



This was the last visit for us as we were heading to Canberra. They gave us a pretty bags with pencils and some other things too. We had lunch there and they took us to look around the class rooms. It was a big school with lots of girls only.

We also spent the afternoon

and night at Tallong. It is the outdoor environmental campus. We did the low ropes and had a delicious roast dinner. Paul and the staff were really good to us. It was much colder than we are used to. Special thanks to Audrey, Amelia, Elizabeth and Irene for making it possible for us to visit.

Special points of interest:

IT WAS GOOD TO SEE
THE SCHOOL THAT KATE
HAS TOLD US SO MUCH
ABOUT. SHE REALLY
ENJOYED HER TIME THERE.





THANK YOU!

Sydney Swans—Santa Sabina helped to get the visit



After visiting the school we went to the Sydney Cricket Ground to meet the players. They were out training and we were able to go on to the field with them. We had our picture taken with Adam Googes. We were given bags and scarfs which came in handy for our visit to Canberra and the snow.